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Quarterly Newsletter 

Welcome to the first edition of the NBHPCA newsletter! This newsletter is in keeping 

with our commitment to keep our membership informed about  our associations 

initiatives,  events and related progress. 

We will publish the newsletter  on a quarterly basis after each of our Board meetings 

in June, September and January.  

 

 

Save the Date for an Exciting Learning Opportunity 

As part of its commitment to providing palliative care education to as many people/

communities as possible, the NBHPCA will once again be hosting an October 

education day. This event will be held on October 18, 2024 simultaneously in two  

communities in the province. The French session will tentatively take place in 

Shediac, NB and the English session will be in Sackville, NB. You ’ll be able to find 

more details related to registration and the agenda on the NBHPCA website as the 

date draws closer. This educational opportunity if free for members of the NBHPCA 

and $35.00 for non-members. 

 

 

LEAP News 

Learning Essential Approaches to Palliative Care (LEAP) education provides 

foundational knowledge to health care providers to enhance their knowledge and 

ability to provide palliative care across all settings. The New Brunswick Department of 

Health is offering fully funded palliative care education through Pallium Canada as 

part of its strategy to increase the capacity for palliative care across the province. 

This education is in alignment with Palliative Care in New Brunswick: A person -

centered care and integrated services framework. If you are interested in attending 

an upcoming session of LEAP, please complete the Expression of interest form here. 

 

 

NBHPCA Website Construction 

The NBHPCA cares about bringing accurate up-to-date  information to its members. 

As such we are taking the time to enhance and improve our website . Please be 

patient as we work through the current website and make additions, updates and 

enhancements in an effort to create the best user experience possible!  

 

This Newsletter is made possible by the Communications Committee of the NBHPCA 

Any feedback/comments can be submitted via the NBHPCA website  

https://redcap.pallium.ca/redcap/surveys/?s=NAMTCJ3LWNEYM77R

